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Port of Southampton strengthens its cruise team
With the Port of Southampton preparing for the return of cruise when the time is right, the existing cruise
team is being further developed to ensure the best possible support for cruise partners.

Rebekah Keeler, Head of Cruise, said: “Despite the current challenges Covid19 poses, we remain confident
that cruise has a very strong future and we are looking forward to welcoming passengers back to the Port
of Southampton, when it is safe to do so.

“As we move towards the return of cruising, we are further developing our cruise team to ensure we can
best support our cruise partners at this pivotal moment for our industry.

“In my new Head of Cruise role, I will be supported by Thea George as we focus solely on delivering our
cruise services. We look forward to making further announcements over the coming months as we
continue to develop both our cruise team and services for the future


